
Perch Base, United States Submariners  

Flash Traffic  

Number:       #9-5-2020  

Date:      9/25/2020  

Subject: ASSM Update from Marcus Hensley  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------  
  

Greetings Shipmates,  
  

I am happy to announce the completion of the 
Arizona Silent Service Memorial.  First I want to 
thank all of the people who have contributed to this 
project as like taking a submarine to sea it was a 
total team effort.  Please mark your calendars for the 
dedication ceremony on April 17th, 2021.  On this 
Monday September 28th, 2020 we will have a quick 
ribbon cutting ceremony at noon to mark the official 
opening to the public.  We are inviting the press.  
Please come out if you can.  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response.  
 


